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SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION

The Unrecables scholarship is designed to assist our members to enjoy the multitude of opportunities on our
winter ski trips. Recipient must be a current member of The Unrecables.

Recipient must complete and submit this application form at least 10 days prior to the Board meeting before
the intended winter trip. This application may be returned via snail mail or e-mail.

The Board vote to grant the scholarship will take place via email or at the next scheduled board meeting.

The scholarship may be granted via club check or trip credit. Once a scholarship is granted, the recipient is not
eligible for another scholarship in the same ski season.

Please send this application via e-mail to:
Michelle McCarthy at mvdpt@yahoo.com or call for snail address (310) 795-5517.

Name

Address

Phone number

E-mail

What would this
scholarship mean
to you?

What are your
goals on the
Unrecables ski

trip?

(You may use a separate page for this answer)
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